
Report of the Canterbury Waste Subcommittee to the Council meeting of 6 October 2005 

3. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The Subcommittee received correspondence from Transwaste Canterbury Limited advising of the 

company’s recent review of its obligations under clause 5.3 of the Memorandum of Understanding 
concerning the requirement for an aftercare fund and its obligations under clause 5.5 in respect of the 
Risk Fund for the Kate Valley Landfill.   

 
 Also mentioned in the correspondence was advice that Transwaste had received and subsequently 

responded to a letter from the consenting authorities (ECan and Hurunui District Council) concerning a 
review of new geological information on the Kate Valley Landfill, written by Dr Alan Hull of Golder 
Associates. 

 


